
PUBLIC NOTICE 
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF MINEOLA, NEW YORK 

NOTICE OF TAX SALE 
FOR  

UNPAID VILLAGE TAXES 
FOR THE YEAR  

(JUNE 2020 TO MAY 2021) 
 

 

 

The Incorporated Village of Mineola’s tax lien sale that was scheduled for 

SEPTEMBER 9, 2021 at 2p.m. at Village Hall has been postponed without a date.  

All interested parties will be notified in accordance with all applicable laws once 

the tax lien sale has been rescheduled. 

         

 

        Joseph R. Scalero 

        Village Clerk 

 

Dated: SEPTEMBER 2, 2021 

 
 


